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Dear Praying Partner, 
 The end of January and the first half of February have been really rewarding.  We had the great privilege of visiting with the 
great folks of Baptist Tabernacle in LaGrange Ga.  This sweet church partnered with us last year without us even visiting them 
ahead of time.  What a friendly, loving church and we are so thankful God partnered us with them.  We also had the great 
privilege of being with some fantastic people in Florida.  Pastor Boutchia and Everyone at Calvary Baptist Church in 

Englewood really blessed our hearts.  This precious group suffered greatly 
during Hurricane Ian.  This however wasn’t a stumbling block for them, and they 
still continued getting the Gospel out!  The Lord also allowed us to be with an 
amazing Church family in the City of Panama City.  Victory Baptist Church and 
Pastor and Mrs. Perrine are an incredible blessing and we are so thankful that 
God has partnered us with them to get the good news to the people of NYC.  
We are rejoicing in what God has done and looking forward to all he will do the 
rest of February and in March.  Please pray for safety as we travel to TN and 
VA for meetings. 

The Bradley’s Happenings

  Exciting things are on the horizon for the Bradley family!  The Lord is using 
you all in a mighty way.  Through your generous prayers and giving we can see 
the light at the end of the tunnel of deputation.  The light is still far off, however its 
growing brighter. Please pray for us as we transition to the next stage of our 
deputation ministry.  We are boxing up everything in our home and moving it to 
storage next week.  Lord willing we will be transitioning to the Upstate of NY in 
March to finish our deputation in the North East.  What an tremendous blessing it 
is that Grace Bible Baptist Church, and Pastor and Mrs. Hall in Bath NY are 
allowing us to use their Missions Home. Please pray for wisdom in booking 
meetings, and the correct doors to be open.  Would you be praying with us, 
that God would provide the remainder of our needed support by this fall? In 
Ecclesiastes chapter three we learn of how for everything there is a season, and a 
time to every purpose under the heaven.  This time of deputation has been so rewarding in the sense of how much wisdom 
God has given us.  How much He has grown us spiritually. How many times He has proven Himself over and over.  Even with 
that, we know souls need to hear about Jesus in NYC.   

New York Thoughts 

 “Abortion is health care, and, with the signing of these six bills into law, the nation will know that New York City will always 
defend the right for all people to access an abortion.”  This is what the New York City Mayor said recently while signing six bills 
into law, that allows for the murder of unborn children.  The leadership in NYC and those that support them desperately need 
the Gospel.   Many times we look at situations like this and we say things like, “ what they need is new leadership that will steer 
them in the right direction.”  This is a very true statement. However not leadership from man, they need the leadership of the 
Holy Spirit.  Would you commit to praying for the salvation of these lost leaders of New York City? 
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